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relationships and create tools and resources. 
�x The team will be approaching key community groups through this work and would like to re-connect with 

CALC on the opportunity. 
 

4. UVic Campus Planning and Sustainability Update            3:30 p.m. to 3:51 p.m. 
Juliet Van Vliet, UVic  
 
Update on Cedar Hill Corner Property  

�x The university completed a property management review for the site. There was immense support from 
faculty, researchers and staff for increased use of this area of campus to support athletics, teaching, 
research and reconciliation. The review recommended that the site support temporary uses which 
contribute to the university’s academic mission. Until the university is ready to develop in this area of 
campus, temporary uses at Cedar Hill Corner will be managed to support UVic’s academic mission. 

�x For the summer and fall of 2021, UVic varsity student athletes and other community athletes are initiating 
additional training, coaching and competitions in this area of campus. UVic has invested in a new running 
track surface on the property and approved the increased use of the site for cross country training and 
competition both by university and community athletes, led by the Vikes’ cross country program throughout 
the summer and fall. Covid restrictions permitting, some of these competitive events may be open to the 
public for spectating.  

�x The UVic Centre for Forest Biology will continue to conduct research in this area of campus.  
�x New teaching, learning, research and athletic initiatives will be based out of this space in the 2021/2022 

academic year. These new temporary uses for Cedar Hill Corner will support students, researchers and faculty 
and the overall academic mission of the university. 

�x Access to Cedar Hill Corner is limited to university-approved uses. Community members are welcome to 
submit requests to book the site to support community events. Requests can be sent to 



 
                Engineering Expansion (DVP application to Oak Bay June 2021) 

�x Another capital project in progress is the addition to Engineering and Computer Science building as well as 
the new High Bay Research and Structures Lab. This expansion will support the new civil engineering 
program started at UVic a few years ago.  

�x A building height variance and parking variance is expected to go before Oak Bay Council late this summer. 
�x This project also includes active transportation improvements including a new cycling path.  
�x Building height and parking variance permit applications were presented to the District of Oak Bay. This will 

include separated bike and pedestrian pathways along ring road in front of the new buildings. 
 
National Centre for Indigenous Laws: 
�x A parking variance was submitted to the District of Oak Bay in June and final consideration of the permit will 

be in mid-July.  
�x There will be updated renderings and project details ready to share with the community in late fall.  

https://www.uvic.ca/campusplanning/current-projects/new-student-housing/


�x The Association would like to attend Orientation Week (Week of Welcome), if COVID restrictions permit.  
�x The Association recently 
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